## **Exterior Painting of Church and Rectory Recognition of Financial Support**

September, 2014

Exterior painting of our church and rectory has now been completed, and the buildings look beautiful. The scope of work also included inner-courtyard surfaces, stairs leading up to Fr. Norman's apartment and the porch area outside his entry door. The vestibule of the church has been revitalized, as have the two signs outside the church. The  $5^{\,\text{th}}$  Avenue sign has a new protective cover.

All of this has been possible by the generosity of those listed below and by those who made donations at Mass collections, but whose names were not known.

It had been announced before the project began that we were hopeful to have benefactors to "sponsor" the church (\$5,000) and the rectory (\$3,000), each figure being about half the cost of painting that building. We were blessed to have two anonymous donors. Only in this way was it possible, along with significant gifts by others on this list, to complete the project without use of parish funds. Thank you so much for the generous financial support by those who have supported this and other important past projects to keep our parish up-to-date and welcoming to all.

Anonymous Donor (Sponsor of Church Painting) Anonymous Donor (Sponsor of Rectory Painting)

Dorle Gross Susan Fox

**Art Martinez and Diane Havlir** 

**Karen Duderstadt** 

Suzanne Maruoka

Ann Carberry

Jackie Ventura

**Joe Cline and Joy Walsh** 

Flizabeth Wilson

**Joe and Joan Humphreys** 

Rich Lang

**Muriel Scala** 

**Christine Wachsmuth** 

**John Shiels** 

Jim and Roberta McLaughlin

Jorge Portugal

**Stephanie Lyons** 

Estela Becerra